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to Shava, Christopher, Daisy, Tianna, Barb, Brian

Brian, Daisy, Barb, Tianna,

It seems the two people I referred you to are not interested in further 
discussions. I would like to directly address your most recent proposal.

Again, table tennis during the day on Saturdays would be appreciated and 
popular. 

I'm not in a position to form a new independent "club" outside of Seattle Parks 
Foundation. At this point in my life, I don't want to be taking on this kind of risk 
and there are other things I'd like to do with my time. Also, I could not donate to 
the program if I were to be an officer. I don't see any way I could get someone 
else to step up to form an independent entity.`

Accepting donations at the door seems like a great idea. SPF has a platform to 
make this easy. The bigger question though is how to make the entire project 
work financially. We had put forth some ideas in our response to your draft 
contract. I have no further ideas at this point. Perhaps regular hours could be 
transferred from another community center with less demand. Maybe you have 
another idea. Please let me know if there may be some way I can help.

Kim


